
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To:  Ken Stone, Connie Bracher 
From: Karl Drew, General Manager 
Date: December 10, 2015 
Subject: New Term of Office 
 
Ken and Connie, 
 
Your new term of office as Director begins this month.  I am asking that you come about 15 minutes 
prior to the start of the December 15 Board meeting so you can be sworn in before the meeting starts.   
 
Thank you.   
 
Karl 
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